
 

 

Star of the Week Headteacher Awards 

Change to the length of Isolation Periods 

A change to the self-isolation period from 14 to 10 days was announced on Friday 

11th December for those who have contact with a positive case. 

Communication from Public Health England colleagues states that the self-isolation 

period should be calculated as follows: 

Isolation periods will take the day contact occurred as Day 0 of the isolation period 

You must remain in isolation until Day 11 

For example, contact on 18th  December 2020 = Day 0; last day of self-isolation is 

28th December 2020 = Day 10; able to resume normal activities on 29th 

December 2020 = Day 11  

Changes to the length of isolation periods 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -        Olivia  

RecV/T -     Esme  

RecP -         Vaness  

Y1L-           Parnika  

Y1B -          Sammy  

Y1C -          Julia  

Y2K/A -      Athena  

Y2R -          Kaitlin  

Y2C -          Summer  

Y3E -          Parker  

Y3H -          Lilly-Anne  

Y3W -         Rhys  

Y4D -          Eva  

Y4Mc -        Olivia  

Y4B -          Sonny  

Y5A -           Grace  

Y5T -           Olivia  

Y5S -          Freya  

Y6H -          Nayen  

Y6C -          Harrison  

Y6W -         Matthew  

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your 

child’s Parent Pay account in order for 

them to receive snack and/or a 

school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 18th December 2020 

School closes on Friday 18th 

December 2020 & we return on 

Tuesday 5th January 2021. 

Covid-19 (coronavirus) -  Change to the length of Isolation Periods  

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Admissions 2021 

Any parent/carer who is considering    

applying for their child to start in our 

school please send an email to, 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk   

requesting a ‘Register of Interest’ form for 

admissions in September 2021. 

 
RecD -      Thomas  

RecP -      Charlie  

RecV/T-    Penelope  

Y1L -         Luke  

Y1B -         Izzie  

               Y1C--         Taayo  

               Y2K/A -     Oliver  

               Y2R -         Lennox  

               Y2C -         Mehki  

               Y3E -         Sophie  

               Y3H -        Charlie  

               Y3W -       Gareth  

               Y4D -        Ilyas  

               Y4Mc -      Elliot  

               Y4B -         Eva  

               Y5A -         Aaron  

               Y5T-          Ava Mae  

               Y5S-          Chloe  

               Y6H -        Dylan  

               Y6C -         Amina  

                                   Y6W -       Florence  

Christmas Blessings 

Wishing all our children and 

their families a blessed     

Christmas and a new year filled 

with love, joy, peace and hope. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/uk-chief-medical-officers-statement-on-the-self-isolation-period-11-december-2020
http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwigsPaF4afZAhXIJcAKHfmJDIQQjRx6BAgAEAY&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cluttonschool.com%2Fhead-teachers-award%2F&psig=AOvVaw0ipLwUCSwmOczSnp40EQY_&ust=1518778387557750


 

Friends of St Philips 
SPORTS STAR AWARD 

 

KS1  

Sebastian, Cara, Samuel, Sophie, 

Oscar, Noah, Athena, Abigail, Ali  

 

 

KS2 

Uzair, Claudia, Ava, Evie, Rosanne, 

Siri, Tejas, Olivia, Heidi, Isabelle, Lily, 

Liam  

 

Please can parents send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Elf Run 

On Tuesday, our Reception classes had lots of fun participating 

in the annual St Roccos Elf Run. They put on their elf hats and 

ears and ran for as long as they could to help raise money for 

cancer patients and their families. The children demonstrated excellent 

stamina and sportsmanship as they cheered each other on. Thank you to 

everyone who has already returned their sponsorship forms and money. St 

Roccos will be collecting the money after Christmas so please ensure that all 

sponsorship envelopes are returned no later than Friday 8th January. 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

The Friends of St Philips PTA are delighted to let you know that 

we will still be running our BIG Christmas Raffle, virtually! Prizes 

have been donated by many local businesses and the prizes are 

fantastic. Please order tickets ASAP as the closing date is 22nd 

December at 6pm. Details as shown below. Good Luck!  
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Christmas Productions 100% Attendance 

Please can parents send any email enquiries to stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk 

All other school accounts are not monitored on a daily basis. 

Christmas 

Party Day 
 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

It was disappointing that we 

could not put on our usual 

Christmas Productions but 

we hope you enjoyed the 

Christmas messages each 

class had posted on their 

class pages on the website. 


